Join NYSAFCS Members to Celebrate AHEA Founder
Ellen Swallow Richards
Right Where her Beliefs took Flight
The American Home Economics Association (now known as American Association of Family & Consumer Sciences) was founded by Ellen Swallow Richards. Her ideas related to the importance of science and the home were thought through with others in the summer of 1899 (& the following 7 summers) in Lake Placid, New York. In 1908 the American Home Economics Association was formed under Ellen’s leadership as president. 
To honor the importance of her lifelong work, the Historical Society in Lake Placid has created a display board of her accomplishments and contributions to family life today.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Join members of NYSAFCS on Wednesday June 26, 2019 at 3 pm at the museum to see the exhibit together. Along with the exhibit board, on display will be the official AHEA dinnerware used at the national center for AHEA and then AAFCS in Washington DC. That dinnerware was made in Syracuse, NY and given as a gift to the national association from the New York affiliate.
Those folks interested in joining us in Lake Placid need to make their own arrangements for overnight accommodations and meals if needed. The Lake Placid website contains many suggestions on places available.
Central Western District NYSAFCS board members are organizing this museum visit. Currently there are four members attending. They would enjoy having many more Family & Consumer Science professionals meeting there too to honor Ellen Swallow Richards and the importance of Family & Consumer Sciences today based on her beliefs that the application of science is basic knowledge to working with families and the home. Our remarkable founder-a chemist, leader and professor, paved the way to improved sanitation, nutrition and economics.
It would be great to have a nice turn out of FACS professionals to share our stories with each other and the staff of the historical society.
You are invited to visit the Lake Placid-North Elba Historical Society Museum anytime.  Details for the location and when it is open can be found on their website www.lakeplacidhistory.com.
For further information or questions you may contact Carol Hanley, Administrative Assistant for NYSAFCS at cthanley@rochester.rr.com or 585-442-6308


